

Mr. Bob Wright Bob Wright Development 2333 NW Vaughn St. Portland, OR 97210

Dear Bob,

On behalf of the over 800+ tribal members of the Confederated Tribes of Coos, Lower Umpqua, & Siuslaw Indians and our entire casino team, I would like to extend our most sincere thanks for the fabulous job you and your team did in constructing the Three Rivers Hotel. The positive impact from the Hotel on our revenues has only been exceeded by the overwhelmingly positive comments from our guests about the quality of our rooms.

I would like to personally thank you and Otis Hines for your unwavering commitment to getting our hotel complete in spite of numerous challenges outside of your control - most stemming from incomplete construction documents from our architect who experienced a partnership split soon after signing our contract. Because you remained focused on solutions rather than problems we opened on time, on budget, and with a finished product that exceeded our high expectations.

Thanks for your leadership. We look forward to talking to you about constructing a second hotel in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Rose, General Manager